
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

    TUESDAY, JULY 15, 2014      

  7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

 

                       (RECESSED FROM JUNE 17, 2014) 

 

               CHRISTOPHER MAYNARD   

                      SITE PLAN REVIEW 

                 MAP 251 LOT 1 

 
You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held by the New Durham 

Planning Board on Tuesday July 15, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the New Durham Town 

Hall. The meeting is regarding an application submitted by Thomas Varney, PE on 

behalf of Christopher Maynard for a site plan review of Map 251 Lot 1 located on Rte. 

11 and Depot Road in New Durham, New Hampshire. 

The intent of the project is an automobile sales and inspection facility. A single 40’ x 60’ 

building is to be used for a sales office and shop area. Automobiles for sale are to be 

along the Route 11 frontage. 

 

 

 

 

Posted 6/19/2014 

Amy Smith 

 

 

               

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


